
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Monterey County Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) 
hereby gives notice that a public hearing will be held as follows: 

 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 

The California Department of Education (CDE) requires that each 
SELPA obtain approval from its governing board for revisions to the 
SELPA Local Plan following a public hearing.  The plan must then be 
submitted to the CDE, prior to June 30 for final approval.  

A copy of the SELPA Local Plan is available for inspection at the 
Monterey County SELPA office. 

DATE: May 20, 2021 

TIME: 9:00 AM 
 

VIDEO  
CONFERENCE: https://montereycoe.zoom.us/j/91754248238 

 

 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 

Monterey County SELPA Office 
(831) 755-0342 


